
The Bristol Partnership
Benefits to Neighborhood

The Bristol partnership improves the quality of life for the surrounding neighborhood by
investing in a sound reduction barrier, limiting race dates, agreeing to strict curfews, 
increasing parking options, and committing to specific local partnerships. 

More importantly, the Bristol partnership has the support of the local neighborhood  
residents who favor a future that will reduce auto track sounds and relieve current 
parking constraints. 

Bristol believes that being a good neighbor is critical to the successful operation of the 
Nashville Fairgrounds Speedway and is working with local neighborhood organizations 
in partnership. For example, Bristol has partnered with several local organizations 
including:

● Glencliff High School and Fall Hamilton Elementary School to invest resources 
into student success.

● Conexión Américas and its Casa Azafrán facility to support the Latino community
around NFS.

● Operation Stand Down Tennessee to support military veterans and their families.
● The Boys and Girls Clubs of Middle Tennessee to provide educational access and 

activities for program participants.

The Bristol plan to restore the Fairgrounds Speedway will include the addition of 
hundreds of new parking spaces that could be used for soccer games, flea market days, 
and special events. 

Another way the Bristol Partnership will improve the quality of life is with the 
installation of  a sound reduction plan that will significantly reduce impact on the 
surrounding neighborhood by up to 50%.

Bristol will be hiring locally for hundreds of well-paying full-time and part-time jobs for 
individuals working in ticket operations, facility maintenance, event logistics, guest 
relations and administrative roles.

The agreement approved by the Fair Board requires that Bristol limit motorsports 
events to ten weekends per year. Additionally, Bristol contractually obligated to reduce 
track rentals for practice dates to not more than 20 days per year. Motorsports events 



will be limited to the hours between 3pm-9pm on school days; and noon to 10pm on 
weekends when school is not in session.


